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FOLLOW-UP WEEKEND 
(April 29-30) PULPIT LETTER

My dear brothers and sisters in Christ,

Every year, you enrich and promote the works of our Church by contributing to 
the Archbishop’s Catholic Appeal. To those who have already donated, I offer my 
genuine and heartfelt thanks.  

This year’s 2023 appeal is inspired by the Lord’s request that we abide in 
relationship with him. As the Gospel of John reminds us: “I am the vine; you are 
the branches. Whoever remains in me and I in him will bear much fruit, because 
without me you can do nothing.”

The annual appeal is your chance to share your fruits when by making a gift that 
funds more than 40 archdiocesan ministries serving our neighbors in need.

If you have not given yet, please make a meaningful and intentional appeal gift 
this weekend at archden.org/givetoday.  

May our Lord bless you with his happiness and peace.

Sincerely and gratefully yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Samuel J. Aquila, S.T.L.
Archbishop of Denver


